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Kirkland, April

From: hndring@skassen.com
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 12:41 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: CMP Pipeline

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Dear Sirs, 

I strongly object to the construction of this proposed pipeline. In my opinion it would be a crime of major proportions, 

destroying virgin forest and disrupting many animal habitats without providing any longterm benefits for Maine. 

 

Sincerely, 

Hannah N. Dring 


